
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

FOR THE WEEK OF NOVEMBER 7, 2021 

 

 

MONDAY 
Quilters – 1:00 PM 
TUESDAY 
Choir Practice– 7:00 PM 
WEDNESDAY 
Bible Study-6:30PM 
THURSDAY 
Burrito Ministry-3:30 to 5:00 at 
Jenkins and 5:00 to 8:30 delivering. 
Session meeting 5:30 
NEXT SUNDAY 
Bible Studies – 9:00 AM 
Worship Service– 10:15 AM 
 

Bill Roland, Barbara Brenneman, 
The Family of Bill Eatherly,  
Patsy Burger, Vicki Harrison,  
Family of Raymond Bennett, 
Phillip Naron, Sharon Gardner, 
Phillip Mikel, Lisa’s son, 
Praise for Jaclyn & Jamie Van Frank on 
the birth of their new baby boy 
Finley James Van Frank  
Barstow C.P. Church in Georgia. 
 

Steve & Joyce Allemore 
Steve Jr, Jackie & Bradley Allemore 
Jennifer & Tyler Baxley  
David & Julie Birdsong 
Gary & Julie Bomar  
Jerry & Ruth Bowers 
 

Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077  
Church: 615-776-2339 
Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938

PRELUDE 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP 
From Psalm 146 
 
PRAYER OF INVOCATION 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
How Firm A Foundation #275 
 
SCRIPTURE OF ASSURANCE 
Psalm 127:1-2 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
Blest Be The Tie That Binds #286 
 
OFFERING 
 
PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE AND  
THE LORD’S PRAYER 
 
SCRIPTURE READING 
Job 30:20-27 
 
SERMON 
How Big a God Are Ya? 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
Let Us Break Bread Together #323 
 
SACRAMENT OF THE LORD’S SUPPER 
 
BENEDICTION 
 
POSTLUDE 



JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

Ready, Set, PAVE! 
It is obviously time for a new parking lot. We’ve already had falls due to the potholes. 

Let’s work together to make Jenkins a safe, attractive place for worship and service. 

Beginning this Sunday, Jenkins is partnering with the Day School to raise funds. 

The total cost will be approximately $75,000 

Our goal is to raise money through March 2022 and then borrow any remaining funds 

needed so that we can pave it soon after. 
 

Will you pledge monthly, weekly, or daily to help get us there? 

Each first Sunday of the month we will report how close we’ve come to the goal and 

remind each other to submit our pledges. 

The more we raise now, the less we borrow later. 
 

Please mark online and in-person pledges with “Parking Lot”. 

THANK YOU FOR CARING FOR OUR CHURCH PROPERTY! 
 

 

The Study of Psalm has been a wonderful time of group study.  
We’ve opened several, allowing them to gift us with a lesson for its day and ours, too. 

 Come join us for one more week! 
 

This week we look at Psalm 121 and Psalm 150, the Psalm that closes the collection. 
Join us and let’s close with a great night learning about the ancient songs. 

 

 

FUN – FOOD – FRIENDSHIP 
Our next Lunch Bunch outing is 

Tuesday, November 9, 2021 
Hickory Falls Restaurant in Smyrna, 

off Sam Ridley Road. 
 

Meet at the church at 10:30am to carpool 
or meet at the restaurant at 11:00am 

 
Contact Steve and Joyce Allemore for 

more information and reservations. 
Steve & Joyce Allemore- 615-776-2985 

 
Join the Lunch Bunch for a great day! 

Several years ago, Jenkins leadership 
decided that on top of the benevolence 
and outreach funds already allocated, 
5% of weekly regular offerings would 

directly fund those in need. 
 

Just this week we purchased groceries, 
paid electric bills, and sponsored two 

meals at UKirk, the Presbyterian Student 
foundation at MTSU pastored by our 

own Rev. Micah Watson. 
 

Thank you, Jenkins, for your care of 
those in need!  

 

  

 


